
July-Aug 2019

A Full Summer! 

While many would take vacation during the summer, ours was 
busy with meetings and drop ins! In fact, we had more drop ins 
than meetings. Whenever we didn’t have a meeting for a Sunday 
or  midweek  service,  we  just  stopped  by  at  a  church  we  were 
trying to contact. For the most part, they responded positively to 
our visit and recall our voice mails, emails or letters. Several of 
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them scheduled with us for new meetings to present our work 
later! For one of those drop ins, the pastor of the church asked 
how he can communicate with me without my wife interpreting 
and I suggested that we try texting. Before we knew it, the two of 
us were standing in one corner of the church just texting each 
other for a good half hour! We made quite an instant bond right 
there. We also went to several conferences where we met other 
pastors who invited us to present!

Travel expands further
After a year of being on deputation, we have started to visit churches that are further away from our 
home. We have traveled to Virginia, Maryland, Delaware, New Jersey, and Massachusetts. We are very 
grateful to see many people who love missions and simply provide for us in our travels. 

Increased Support!
Since our last issue of the prayer letter, our support went up from 17% to 24%! Praise the Lord!

Prayer Requests
• More support.

• New meetings for 2020, 2019 is now completely full!
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